
Master Plan Subcommittee 
 
The Borough of Highlands Master Plan Subcommittee will hold a 
Subcommittee Meeting on Monday, December 7, 2015 at 7:30 
P.M. at the Robert D. Wilson Memorial Community Center at 7:30 
P.M.  There will be a residents open forum to discuss our borough 
master plan.  Feedback from this open forum as well as our survey 
will be used as a guide for amendments and additions to our 
Master Plan. There is a Survey available for the public on our 
borough website, Facebook, and at www.tiny.cc/highlands. Paper 
copies will be available at the meeting and at the borough hall 
located at 42 Shore Drive, Highlands, NJ. All residents are 
encouraged to attend this open forum and voice feedback though 
the survey.	
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